
JANUARY 2025
T I L L I C U M  E L E M E N T A R Y  P A C

Stay tuned for an opportunity to enjoy
a Royals hockey game with fellow Tillicum families!

STAY CONNECTED!
***********************************************

EMAIL
tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com 

PARENTS FACEBOOK GROUP
https://www.facebook.com/groups/tillicume

lementaryschoolparentgroup 

WELCOME BACK & HAPPY NEW YEAR TILLICUM FAMILIES!
We hope everyone had an enjoyable and restful Winter Break.
The PAC had a busy season prior to the holidays and we would
like to extend our thanks to all of the hard-working volunteers

who assisted with so many of our projects. If you didn’t have an
opportunity to volunteer, perhaps 2025 is your year to get more
involved. Join us online on Wednesday, January 15th for our first

PAC meeting of the new year! We hope to see you there.

UPCOMING 

DATES

Co-Chair - Keja Lake
Co-Chair - Lauralee Wood
Secretary - Celeste Slow

Treasurer - Colleen McDavid
VCPAC Representative - Lisa Gelling

2024/2025 PAC EXECUTIVE

School re-opens after Winter Break
MONDAY, JANUARY 6TH

Drive to Five Launch 8:00 am + PAC Meeting
online via Teams 6:30pm

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 15TH

Food For Fun Orders Due 11:00 am

TUESDAY, JANUARY 21ST

Pro D Day - No School
FRIDAY, JANUARY 24TH

Food For Fun
FRIDAY, JANUARY 31ST

UPCOMING:

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 6TH

Games Night with Interactivity Boardgame Cafe 

Are there parent education topics you would be interested
in learning about? If so, please let us know! We are in the

process of reviewing topics for an upcoming parent
education opportunity and want to ensure we are covering

topics that are of the most interest to Tillicum families.
Contact the PAC directly and let us know your ideas!

WE ARE EXCITED TO BRING BACK THIS POPULAR FUNDRAISER. YOU CAN GET A

HEAD START ON YOUR GARDEN PLANNING BY ORDERING SEEDS BETWEEN

JANUARY 27TH AND FEBRUARY 9TH.  MORE INFO WILL BE EMAILED SOON. 
ORDER HERE

PAC Executive Roles will be
coming available for the 2025/2026

school year.  The roles of Chair and Vice Chair
(or Co-Chairs if preferred) and the role of

Secretary will be opening up.  Election takes
place at the June PAC meeting but important
things like budget are approved at the May

meeting.  Consider stepping up 
for one of these roles!

Something to think about:

6:00 pm - 8:00 pm
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